
I'm writing in response to complaint 58825 filed by Mr Morgan.  I have audited all 2019 transactions, 

both contributions and expenses, and find no discrepancies with those, in fact all have been reported 

and reflect accurately in our PDC account.  All reports indicate they have been successfully filed and are 

marked with a green check-mark, I also have backups that correspond with each of the required 

reporting periods. Please feel free to evaluate our account and let me know if there are questions or 

need any further information from me.  It may be beneficial to assign us a Filer Assistance Specialist in 

this case as our intent is to report fully to the extent of the law and follow all PDC rules. 

 

Respectfully, 

Thad Frater 


